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NOTICE 

  

TOWN OF LEEDS 

  

The Town of Leeds Board Members will attend an informational meeting on Friday, March 29, 2013, 2:00 P.M. at the 
office of Boardman & Clark in Poynette to discuss the Fredenberg CSM.  

 No other Town of Leeds business will be conducted at that time. 

  

  

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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